Oct 17 (11 days ago)

Lorrie Clemo

to Gwen, me

Gwen and Joan,

Here is the message that came to Presidents regarding the Open SUNY. There is a link to information about the initiative as well as an opportunity for feedback. I have shared the information with Priorities and Planning as well as the website. We had a brief discussion but plan to have follow up.

In addition, we need your help in ensuring that your entire campus community is aware of Open SUNY. It is imperative that faculty, students, and administration on your campus are aware of the Open SUNY effort and, importantly, know about opportunities to share their ideas and suggestions. In addition to the ten regional engagement sessions that engaged all SUNY campuses, we recently launched an information website: <a href="http://commons.suny.edu/opensuny">http://commons.suny.edu/opensuny</a> that includes a feedback survey that members of the SUNY community can complete. We ask that you proactively identify meetings where Open SUNY could be incorporated into the agenda to help broaden awareness and foster dialogue about this important endeavor. Attached to this message, please find materials presented at the Presidents Meeting along with FAQs for your use in spreading the word about Open SUNY on your campus.

As I said, we have submitted our faculty incentive policy for developing online courses that we have used for years successfully on our campus.